
 

 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong 

Diocese of Plymouth 

  

30th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

After the holidays we will send weekly plans of learning which we are 

currently working on. Thank you for your patience.  

In the meantime here are some free websites that you might like to use:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In school we use the Ten Ten resources to help with our prayer life. They have kindly set up 

a Sunday Liturgy which can be accessed and used by all our families at this time when we 

cannot go to Mass on a Sunday. https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/primary-

subscription/prayers-for-home/sunday-liturgy-for-families/ 

 

 

Please see below a link for prayers that you can say together at this time:  

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/primary-subscription/prayers-for-home/15-prayers/ 
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Don’t forget that I am still saying our community 

prayer at 12pm and 7pm, feel free to join me. 

Whether you are at home or in school join us in 

spending time with your God or just a few minutes in 

quiet reflection. Set your alarm for 12pm and 7pm 

when we will pray as a community. I am making a 

commitment to you all that I will do this every day for 

the foreseeable future. 

 

Please stay in touch with us via email and remember to send in things that you want to 

share with us. Most importantly please stay safe and positive. I am keeping you all in my 

prayers at this difficult time.   

#StayHomeSaveLives 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Helen Armstrong 

Headteacher 

 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/StayHomeSaveLives?src=hashtag_click

